Date: 　　　　月　　　　日　, 2013
Dear Mayor and Council Members of Buena Park:,
I have learned that the City Council of Buena Park will shortly discuss the proposal for comfort women statue placement at a City property site made by a Korean interest. As a Japanese, I would like to express my opinion against the proposal. The reasons are:
1. Japanese people are strongly opposed to the idea because the statue will create a    conflict among people, leading to hate crime and children bullying not only in your city but also elsewhere. I hear there is such a case in New Jersey monument.
2. Korean interest has been waging a concerted anti-Japan/Japanese movements all over the United States. The "hate Japan" education in their homeland has been promoting the atmosphere even in the U.S. 70 years after the last war. We should work toward the future for the benefits of the younger generations in a more constructive way rather than destructively.
3. They have been publicizing fabricated information of "200,000 abducted sex slaves".  The U.S. official document, "UNITED STATES OFFICE OF WAR INFORMATION, psychological Warfare Team Attached to U.S. Army Forces India-Burma Theater, APO 689 proves such allegation is false. 
4. The proposer has been insisting that this is a human rights issue. It may be true.  But, instead of blaming only Japan, it is more appropriate to address all major　 human rights issues in the world and learn from the cases to solve them and prevent from happening again.
The above reasons should be convincing enough for your judgment. I would strongly ask you would vote against the proposal at the forthcoming city council meeting. Thanks you very much.
Yours Respectfully,
署名(ローマ字　又は　日本語)
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　

なまえ（ﾛｰﾏ字）　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
住所（市、県だけでも）　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　
　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　　 
Japan
